
Caitlin Schafer - Fwd: Tower

From: PBS PBS
To: James Feenan
Date: 6/28/2019 2:47 PM
Subject: Fwd: Tower

Planning & Building Services Staff

County of Mendocino
Main Office:
860 N. Bush St, Ukiah CA 95482
Phone: (707) 234-6650
Coast Office:
120 W. Fir St, Fort Bragg CA 95437
Phone: (707) 964-5379
Web: www.co.mendocino.ca.us/planning/

>>> Tony Arnds <tarnds@aol.com> 6/28/2019 9:50 AM >>>
To the Planning Commission Board;

As a resident of the Eel river community, I want to acknowledge how thankful I am for the cell phone 
tower. As the last few years have shown, the area is very vulnerable and the threat of fires is very real. 
A failure to grant permission for the tower’s installation would be a very great travesty. The benefits from 
this tower for this community far outweigh any perceived detriments.
Please put yourself in our shoes and see how necessary this is. 

Thank you for your work and consideration

Sincerely,
Tony Arnds

Sent from my iPad
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